
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The January Program for the Guild Meeting and it is at: Pittsfield Township Hall 
                                                                                                                  Rt 58 & 303 (NW corner) 
 
The January meeting will focus on our crafts that recycle, restyle, upcycle or use up our project scraps.  Please 
bring items for show and tell!  We will also have a few short demonstrations of things you can make from stuff you 
may have around your house or in your crafting room.  Our own Anna Williams will demonstrate making t-shirt 
yarn and show her journals and aprons.  Please contact her or Holly if you wish to demonstrate a recycled craft. 
  
Remember also that in January we will have a project challenge swap for mug cozies!  If you make and bring a 
hand made mug cozy for either a standard take-out coffee cup (20-24 oz) or for an average mug with a handle (16 
oz), you can swap and receive one in return.  These cozies can be of any textile art you can imagine, including and 
not limited to: knitted, felted, sewn, crocheted, woven, quilted, tatted, macramed... macro-maid? Have fun with it 
and bring your mugs!  ~Holly 
 
 

12th Annual Winter Term "From Yarn to Garment" 
 
Come and witness the group project of Oberlin College and FAVA (the Firelands Association 
for the Visual Arts) 39 South Main Street, Oberlin, Ohio. 
 
Betsy Bruce and twelve (likely more) students are Artists in Residence at FAVA, Jan. 7th 
through 31st, 1:00-5:00p. Visitors are most welcome and encouraged to investigate the 
students' projects-- designing a garment of choice, preparing a loom, weaving the cloth, then 
cutting, sewing and construction of said garment. 
 
The Style Show is Sunday, Feb. 3rd at 1:00p (sharp) at FAVA (39 S. Main St., Oberlin) and 
garments will be exhibited that day through the following Sunday, Feb. 10th in FAVA's South 
Gallery.  Exhibit hours are Tues.-Sat. 11:00a-5:00p and Sunday 1:00-5:00p. 
 
Betsy 
 
This is it for the Newsletter this month, will catch up with minutes in the next. 
I’m going to enjoy the holidays, hope everyone does also! 

 

Inside This Issue 

 
Guild Info…………………………………1 
Thanks to Our Vendors….….Last Page 

 
Please note the meeting place for  

January below! 
  

January  2013      



 

  Ginko Gallery                                         
  Liz Burgess 
  19 S. Main 
  Oberlin, OH 44074 
  (440) 774-3117                                           
 
  Local Artists’ Work, Studio Space, Art Supplies 
  Donations appreciated for the kittens.          

 

 
 

 

Thanks To Our Vendors 

   The Hines Sheep Co. 
   Tom, Beth and Holly Hines 
   10735 LaGrange Road, Elyria, OH 44035 
   (440) 458-4049 
 
   Fleece of champion Columbias and Southdowns 
   Roving, skins yarn, freezer lamb, jerky 
   By Appointment 
 
 
 
 
 

   Slow & Easy Alpacas 
   Jim and Judy Keske 
   39136 State Rte. 18 East 
   Wellington, OH 44090 
   (440) 647-9502 
 
   Alpacas, yarn, roving and fiber available 
   Call for prices and colors 
 
 

   The Spinner’s Cottage 
   Custom Fiber Processing, catering to the handspinner, 
   roving and batts for sale. 
   thespinnerscottage.blogspot.com   
   Carol and Vickie Hauff 
   18319 Rowell Rd 
   Wellington, OH 44090 
   440-653-1377 
 
 

   Our Little World Alpacas LLC 
   Brian and Joy Turner 
   16800 Cowley Road 
   Grafton, OH 44044 
   Brian: (440) 477-4300 
   Joy: (440) 724-7070 
   www.ourlittleworldalpacas.com 
  
   Alpaca sales, raw fiber, yarn and alpaca products. 
Online Store 
 

LOCO Board Members 
 

President: Sheryl Billman 440.9263114 
                        sheran8@msn.com 
 
Vice President:  Karen Long   440.775.0201 
                         Karen@oberlin.net 
 
Treasurer:  Betsy Bruce 
 
Secretary:  Sara Twining  440.647.2795 
  
Workshops:  Nancy Kuhar  419.929.2907 
                   Nancyjk@hotmail.com 
                   Judy Keske  440.647.9502 
                   slowandeasyalpacas@yahoo.com 
 
Programs:  Anna Williams 
                 Holly Whiteside  440.775.0352 
                 kilin81@hotmail.com 
                        
Public Relations:  Donna Holmes 412.439.9001 
                     donna.ancypa.holmes@gmail.com 
 
Library:  Eboni Johnson  614.625.7776 
              eboni75@gmail.com 
 
Demonstrations:  Chris Strekely 330.416.8195 
                           cjstrek1949@yahoo.com 
 
Membership:  Cheryl Lesure 
 
Sunshine:  Etta Rowe  440.774.3210 
                erowe1132@aol.com 
 
Newsletter:  Mary Carmosino 814.440.1090 
                    mmmcarmo@gmail.com 
 
Guild Equipment:  Julie Bragg 440.647.2335 
                            Jb76quilts@msn.com 
 
Refreshments:  Marcee Stephenson 
 
Historian:  Betty Roll 440.774.2114 
                broll@oberlin.net 
 
Fiber Samples:  Kathy Webb  419.684.7056 
                        kwebb@elyrialibrary.org 
 
 
  


